
Thank you for attending our A9 Dualling Tay Crossing to Ballinluig project community engagement event.  

We would be grateful if you could take the time to provide any feedback or comments on the overbridge and  

the junction locations under consideration and any other aspects of the design on the reverse of this feedback 

form and then return this to us by email or post (details below) as soon as possible and by 19 January 2018.

PLEASE USE THE BACK OF THIS FORM TO RECORD YOUR COMMENTS OR FEEDBACK
Transport Scotland and its agents will process any personal information provided and recorded solely for 

the purpose of the A9 Dualling Tay Crossing to Ballinluig project and in accordance with the Data Protection 

Act 1998.

Please email or post completed responses by 19 January 2018 to the A9 Dualling Tay Crossing to 
Ballinluig project team, to whom any queries may be directed.

Email: sarah.morgan@jacobs.com

Post to: Sarah Morgan, Stakeholder Manager, Jacobs UK Ltd, 95 Bothwell Street, Glasgow, G2 7HX

Further information on the A9 Dualling Tay Crossing to Ballinluig project:  
transport.gov.scot/projects/a9-dualling-perth-to-inverness/a9-tay-crossing-to-ballinluig/
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